
Greenwell Point Public School 

           NEWSLETTER  
                               School Motto – Growing and Learning Together                                            
Phone:  444 71379                                                                                                email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

PRINCIPAL:  Mrs Cathie Glennan                                      10th November, 2020                                    Term 4  Week 5 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

NOVEMBER 

 

11 2021 Kinder school 
tour 

16     Return Aquatic safety 
notes 

20    Silent Disco 

20    Nov-27th Nov Aquatic 
Safety Program at Greenwell 
Point Pool 

20    Book Club Due 

24 Year 6-7 Shoalhaven                 
High Information Night 

 
DECEMBER 
 
1      P&C AGM  
 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts or 
use peanut butter at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
 

Dear Parents,  

The term is flying by and with only 5 weeks to go we still have so much 
to achieve! 

Coming home today will be a note regarding our Whole School Aquatic 
Safety Program. This is the same program that we ran last year and was 
much enjoyed by all. Please take your time to read through the note and 
complete the necessary paperwork attached. A separate note is required 
for each child. It is anticipated all students K-6 will attend as there is no 
cost to parents and it covers outcomes from the PDHPE syllabus. 
 
Please return all notes by Monday 16

th
 November to allow us 

adequate time to compile the necessary paperwork for the program.   
We are planning to conclude the program by having an interschool 
Swimming carnival for students 8 years and over. The date for this has 
been tentatively set for 4

th
 December. If you have any concerns  

regarding the program, please contact the school. 
  
On Friday 20

th
 November our wonderful P&C have organised a fun day 

for all students. In addition to our aquatic safety test, we will be having a 
Silent Disco! The disco is at no cost to students. To accompany this 
though, the canteen are offering a meal day. Please see the attached 
flyer for more information. It should be a great day! 

  
You may have read or heard that schools are now permitted to hold 
Presentation Assemblies. They are however bound by very strict Covid 
safety rules and we are logistically trying to see if we can accommodate 
parents and families whilst still meeting the requirements. More infor-
mation will come out soon on what has been decided, as many factors 
need to be considered. 
  
Finally, at present, the school does not offer before and after school 
care. Schools Infrastructure are however seeking information from 
families regarding the need for this service in our area. If this is some-
thing you may consider using in the future please take the time to  
complete the survey by the 27th November. 

 https://surveys.education.nsw.gov.au/s3/OSHCParentSurvey 

Have a great week! 

Catherine Glennan 
 
 

NO HAT NO PLAY 
No hat will be given to any 

student who forget their hat.  

They will play under the cola. 

Hat—$12 Uniform Shop 

ALL ADULTS ARE  NOT TO  EN-

TER THE SCHOOL GROUNDS 

UNLESS YOU HAVE NOTIFIED 

THE SCHOOL.  KISS AND DROP 

YOUR CHILD OFF AT  YOUR 

DESIGNATED GATE AND RING 

AHEAD TO MAKE AN  APPOINT-

MENT. 

https://surveys.education.nsw.gov.au/s3/OSHCParentSurvey


P & C:  

AGM for 2020 will be held in the school library on the 1st December at 6.15pm. 

The P & C are looking for more volunteers to help with the pub raffle. See the attached flyer. 

 

Book Club: 

The last book club of the year closes Friday the 20th November. If you wish to purchase books as a gift 

please write on the order form or if ordering on line please make the office aware that you’d like to 

“quietly” receive your order. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BOAT AWARDS 

K/1— Lily-Rose & Nate 

Year 1 —Sarah & Luca 

2/3— Olivia & Evie 

3/4—Madison & William 

5/6—Lizzy & Max G 

BIRTHDAYS 
 

Congratulations and Happy Birthday 
 
Indee in Year 5 turns 11 Thursday 
Tyson in Year 4 turns 10 on Sunday 
Mikaela in Year3 turns 9 on Sunday 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Isaac & Corey  with fantastic  homework posters  

K/1B goal getters from last week.  Lily-Rose, Ava, Emmett, Liam and Nate.  

Noah, Ivy and Jaicii have been working 

hard to achieve their class goals!  


